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15 July 2016 

 
 
 
Dear Submitter 
 

HEARING FOR PLAN CHANGE 51 

PENINSULA BAY NORTH – PRIVATE PLAN CHANGE 

Further to your submission on Plan Change 51 – Peninsula Bay North, Council has now set down 
arrangements for the Hearing as follows: 
 

Dates:  Monday 8 August to Thursday 11 August 2016 
Venue:  Armstrong Room and Main Auditorium, Lake Wanaka Centre, Ardmore St, 

Wanaka  
Time: Monday to Thursday – 10am to 5pm 
Hearing Panel:  David Mead (Chair), Andrew Henderson, Cllr Mel Gazzard 

 
Planner’s Report 
The Planner’s Report that will be presented at the hearing will be made available on our website – 
www.qldc.govt.nz under Planning & Consents – District Plan – District Plan Changes from 5pm, 
Friday 22 July 2016.  
 
Speaking at the Hearing 
If you have indicated that you wish to speak at the hearing, please advise us of your availability during 
the above dates and how long you wish to speak for. You can do this easily via our online link - 
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/PC51/. Alternatively please contact me on (03) 450 0363 or 
julia.chalmers@qldc.govt.nz by 12 noon on Thursday 28 July 2016. We will distribute a schedule to 
all speakers in advance of the hearing. 
 
Please be assured that all submissions will be thoroughly considered by the Hearing Panel, whether 
they are spoken to or not. If you wish to identify an alternate person to speak on your behalf, simply 
advise us. Many submitters share identical or similar views with other submitters and you may appoint 
one representative to speak on behalf of the group. We expect that expert witnesses and legal 
counsel will provide submissions/evidence in writing. Please review the Hearing Panel Direction 
issued on 7 July 2016, Paragraph 7(c) which directs all parties calling expert evidence provide a 
written brief of evidence by 12 noon on Friday 5 August 2016 – this can be emailed to 
julia.chalmers@qldc.govt.nz.  
 
After submissions are heard the Hearing Panel will make a recommendation to the Council to adopt 
their decision. Once the decision has been adopted it will be sent to all submitters. At this point, 
anyone who submitted at any stage during the process is entitled to appeal the decision to the 
Environment Court if they are not satisfied with the Council’s decision.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julia Chalmers 
District Plan Administrator 


